
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 14th April 2021 
Windmill Cubs Pack Leader 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Windmill Cubs 

 
Covid-19 Witney Hero 

 
At the beginning of the year Witney Town Council launched its Covid-19 ‘Witney Hero’ Awards to help 
recognise individuals, organisations and businesses in the town who responded to the Covid-19 
Pandemic with dedication and hard work in the community. 
 
Throughout 2020 and beyond, community-spirited volunteers working alone, as teams or as members 
of organisations have stepped up and supported the most vulnerable, groups, less well-off and 
struggling small businesses in our town. This help has been delivered in numerous ways, including 
direct support, advice, and via communication through various outlets. 
 
Following a nomination, I am delighted to say that your organisation has been awarded the accolade of 
a Covid-19 ‘Witney Hero’. The reasons stated in the nomination are: 

 
For interesting and engaging Cub meetings via zoom along 

with virtual cub camps and google classroom. They have been brilliant at 

thinking of ways for the cubs to complete badges and supporting the kids 

during the last year. 

 

On behalf of Witney Town Council, thank you for doing extraordinary things that have had an 
immediate, positive and tangible impact on the morale and wellbeing of others in Witney. Assistance 
for the community, no matter how big or small, is worthy of an accolade. 
 

Witney Town Council 

Mrs Sharon Groth FSLCC fCMgr 

Town Clerk 

 

Cllr Joy Aitman 

Mayor of Witney 

Town Hall, Market Square 

Witney, Oxon 

OX28 6AG 

Tel: 01993 704379     

Fax: 01993 771893 

E-mail: info@witney-tc.gov.uk 

www.witney-tc.gov.uk 



A Covid-19 Hero certificate, signed by the Mayor Cllr Joy Aitman is attached to this email and a window 
sticker, a small token of appreciation for your contribution during this time is available for collection at 
the Town Hall, or can be posted it address details are provided. Also attached is a Covid-19 Hero image 
which may be published on your website/social media pages. 
 
The Council will be publishing a roll of honour for Witney Covid-19 Heroes on its dedicated webpage 
http://www.witney-tc.gov.uk/witney-covid-19-heroes/ and its Social Media pages in the coming 
weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Groth 
Town Clerk 
 

On behalf of Witney Town Council 
 
 

http://www.witney-tc.gov.uk/witney-covid-19-heroes/

